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Ask   Aspire   Achieve 

Tuesday 26th March 2024 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Extra-Curricular Clubs, Summer Term 2024 

Below is an overview of the clubs that we will be offering for the summer term at Morley 
Meadow. Most clubs will start from week commencing 22nd April 2024 and will finish the 
week of 8th July 2024 unless otherwise stated.  

Premier Education, Netball and We Do Football will require parents to sign up to their clubs 
direct, we will forward more information regarding this in due course. 

 

 After School 
 

Open to: 

Monday Fun Fitness (Mr Bee) 3.20-4.15pm 
 
Mindful Monday (Mrs Thomas) - lunchtime 
 

By invitation only 
 
Y3-Y6 (KS2) 

Tuesday TT Rockstars (Mrs Huggins) 3.20-4.15pm 
 
 
 
Gardening Club (Mrs Duncan/Mrs D) 3.20-
4.00pm 
 
Netball (more details to follow, cost to be 
confirmed) – 10-week course 

Year 4 (will run until the math’s 
timetable challenge, date to be 
confirmed) 
 
Y1-Y6 (max 10 places) 
 
 
Y3-Y6 (KS2) 

Wednesday  Athletics – Premier Education  
(cost to be confirmed, application direct to 
Premier Education) 3.20-4.30pm 
 
 

Years 1 to 6 
 

Thursday Book, Biscuit and Buzzing Bee Club 
(Mrs Bateson) 3.20-4.15pm 
 
Singing Club (Mrs Stickley) 3.20-4.15pm 

Year 2 (by invitation only) 
 
 
Y3-Y6 (KS2) 

Friday  Football (We Do Football) 3.20-4.30pm 
(see attached application form) 
 

Years 1 to 6 
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To ensure the safety of staff and pupils taking part, club numbers are limited and therefore 
spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

Please follow the link below to register interest in the clubs that your child would like to 
attend. The link will close on Monday 15th April at 10am.  

 https://forms.office.com/e/4equhtAtzm 

If you are registering your child for an after-school club, completion of the online registration 
form will also be the parental consent form for attendance; please select the ‘yes’ option in 
Question 3 to consent.  

 

Kind regards,  

Preston Bee 

Clubs Co-Ordinator 
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